From: Glenn Humphreys [mailto:ghumphre@chipublib.org] 
Sent: Friday, May 06, 2016 3:53 PM
To: Berlin, Steve
Subject: Terra Foundation dinner and lunch

Hi Steve,

On April 28, 2016 I attended a dinner at the Stony Island Arts Bank. I was a guest of the Terra Foundation. The next day (4/29/2016) at the public art and archives symposium hosted by the Terra Foundation (120 E. Erie St.) they provided lunch. If you need additional information, please let me know. Thank you.

Glenn
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